
  
 

 

For immediate release 

 17 December 2012 

 

 

2013 Half Year and Full Year Announcement Dates 

CSL Limited (ASX:CSL) announced today that it has decided to bring forward 
the announcement of its Half Year and Full Year Results Announcements by 
one week. This arises from initiatives to improve reporting time frames. The Half 
Year Results Announcement will be made on Wednesday, 13 February 2013, 
and the Full Year Results Announcement will be made on Wednesday, 14 
August, 2013. 

 

 

For more information about CSL Limited, visit www.csl.com.au 

 

Investor Contact: 

Mark Dehring 
Head of Investor Relations 
Phone: +61 3 9389 2818 
Email: mark.dehring@csl.com.au 

 

Media Contact: 

Sharon McHale 
Snr Director, Public Affairs 
Phone: +61 409 978 314 
Email: sharon.mchale@csl.com.au  


